Nicole Yearwood, Commissioner EEPC 3:10:11

Ohh sure, sure.

Thank you.

I I saw that we were in groups for a few minutes, so sure, I'll close this out.

Sad to say, good afternoon on behalf of the Board of Commissioners, Chairman Bonilla, myself, Commissioner Okaro, vice Chair Reese and Commissioner Alcantara.

I just wanna say thank you all for participating today.

In this event, I wanna thank our presenters while I was in and out of work.

Also, it was still fantastic to kind of get some of the information that you all shared.

I'm gonna be sure to listen to the recording and again, thank you, Jeanne, for facilitating and our team of staff that work on this day in and day out.

Thank you all so very much and enjoy the rest of your day.